
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30th January 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It is with great pride and pleasure that I enclose a copy of our recent OFSTED report, following the inspection 
visit on 15th and 16thJanuary. 
 
As many of you will be aware, it has been almost eight years since our last inspection visit, and within this time 
the education landscape has changed nationally, which includes major changes to the OFSTED framework and 
inspection process. 
 
As a Governing Body and Staff, we are therefore incredibly pleased to share with you that Havannah Primary 
School has gained a “Good” OFSTED judgement across all categories of the inspection, with our experienced 
inspection team being highly complementary about many aspects of our fantastic school. 
 
Given the continued changes in education, we are naturally not complacent and are already working hard to 
ensure that Havannah Primary School retains its unique ethos and family values whilst also striving to work on 
the improvement points from the enclosed report. 
 
Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Williams, Mrs Sutton and all the staff for their 
continued dedication and hard work. We would also like to thank you as parents for so willingly completing the 
online ParentView questionnaire. Most importantly we would like to thank our children, who after all are the 
main reason that we all work so hard – to ensure their continued success and happiness in education. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Elizabeth Barrass 
Chair of Governors 
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